
   

 
 
 

 Do you need help with homework or help studying for a test? National Honor Society is offering Peer 
Tutoring in the Library after school today 2:30 – 3:15. We will be there to help with all subjects.  

 
 The Junior High Boys Basketball Orange team defeated West Hollow by a score of 49 to 39…Jayden 
Millner and Aidan Winter were the high scorers for the Panthers.  Strong performances were also played 
by John Stricoff, Christian Molnar, Jake Ostertag and Kyle Wieland. 

 
 Attention DECA and Business Honor Society members: We will be making reindeer food for the 
Jingle Walk after school today in Room 207. Come join us! 

 
 Congratulations to the first executive board for the Babylon Chapter of the Social Studies Honor 
Society!  President – Derek Hulahan; Vice President – Lindsay MacQuarrie; Secretary – Lexi Lewis; 
Treasurer – Sofia DeSa; Public Relations – Caroline Cassidy; Activities Chair – Emily McGurk and Paige 
Seegers. They’re looking forward to a great year! 

 
 Attention Mrs. Turk’s 8th Grade Band: This is a reminder that 8th Grade Band has a special rehearsal 
today during 4th period. Do not go to Phys. Ed. – report directly to the music area.  

 
 The Junior Class and Leo Club are sponsoring this year’s Giving Tree to help give back to the Babylon 
Community. Please help out by selecting a tag off the Giving Tree, which is located near the Attendance 
Office. Each tag will have a gift idea that can be purchased for a Babylon family in need. All gifts go to 
Mr. Venezia or Mrs. Brush. The Giving Tree will be up until Thursday 12/16. 

 
 Jingle Walk is on Thursday 12/16, 6:30-8:30pm on the BHS Track. $5 entry per family – free hot 
chocolate! First 100 get a free jingle necklace! We will be collecting stocking stuffers and pet supplies. 
There will be food, games, prizes, photo ops and small holiday items for sale.  

 
 The 10th grade Student Council is collecting pet supplies for the Babylon Animal Shelter. Please 
bring pet food, litter, gently used or new blankets, toys, treats, or cleaning supplies to the box at the Grove 
Place entrance or to Room 137. The shelter needs so many things this year! Not sure if you can donate 
it? Check with a 10th grade officer or Ms. Olivieri. Thank you for your contributions! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


